
  
    

  

  
  

                                                                                                                                                          
December 28, 2022  
  
Rev. Dr. Harry Pappas 
Church of the Archangels 
1527 Bedford St. 
Stamford, CT 06905 
  
Dear Fr. Harry:   
  
On behalf of the Ladies Philoptochos Society of Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox, I would like to thank you for your generous 
donation of $600 to the Soup Run. We are very touched by your donation. As you know, our Soup Run serves individuals who 
make their home on the streets and in shelters. We provide a warm meal, clothing, toiletries and compassion in the hope that is 
some relief – even if ever so briefly. Your thoughtful donation will go directly to providing food and essentials to those we serve 
every month. Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.  
  
Thank you again, for your generosity and supporting our philanthropic mission. It is especially touching that you, the founder of 
the Holy Trinity Soup Run years ago, continue to support us through your parish’s donation. 
 
Wishing you a Happy New Year 
   
With gratitude,   
 Despina C. Kartson  
Despina C. Kartson  
Soup Run Co-Leader  
  
cc:  Maria Scaros (Soup Run Co-Leader)                
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